
CRANBROOK INSTITUTE OF SCIENCE
BLOOMFIELD HILLS, MICHIGAN

July 14, 1955

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

My dear Miss Gilpin:

We are boxing up and returning to you the nine photo­
graphs listed on the attached sheet. Some of these are quite clearly 
damaged by local discoloration. A couple of them seem to be off-color 
all over. Unfortunately, this type of color typifies quite a few others 
in our collection, and we do not know whether it was intended as the 
standard or whether all of them should be characterized by the carbon 
grays and blacks which others show. The replacement of those which 
are not regionally different we must leave to your determination.

If you do have an opportunity to come through Detroit 
on your way East, I hope that you will do so.

Sincerely,

Robert T. Hatt 
Director

RTH/mrc
enc.


